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To, 
The Manager 
Listing Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400001. 
 

To, 

The Manager 

Listing Department 

The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 

Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot C/1, G Block, 

Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), Mumbai- 

400051 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Sub: Submission of Statement on Investor Complaints for the quarter ended September 30, 

2021 pursuant to Regulation 13 of the Securities Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations 

and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

Ref: BSE-Scrip Code -953606 

 

With reference to the above mentioned subject and pursuant to the provisions of Regulation 13 (3) 

of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we are hereby 

enclosing the Statement on Investor Complaints for the quarter ended September 30, 2021.  

Request your good-self to kindly take the same on record and acknowledge the receipt of the same. 

Thanking you, 

Yours’ Faithfully, 

 

For IIFL SAMASTA FINANCE LIMITED 

(Erstwhile Samasta Microfinance Limited) 

 

 

Mr. Manoranjan Biswal 

Company Secretary  

M No. A31303 

 

Date: October 07, 2021 

Place: Bengaluru 
 



 

 
                               

 

 
 SINCE IT IS SYSTEM GENERATED WE WILL NOT BE ABLE TO PROVIDE YOU THE HARDCOPY OF THE SAME. 

 Date : 04.10.2021 
 

 TO, 
 
UNIT: IIFL SAMASTA FINANCE LIMITED 
 

Sub.:  
 

Statement of Investor Complaints for the period ended on September 30, 2021 w.r.t. Non-
Convertible Debentures (“NCDs”)  
 

Ref.:  Regulation 13 (3) of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI Listing Regulations") 
 

 

 
We, Link Intime India Private Limited, are the Registrar and Transfer Agents of the Company w.r.t. said 
NCDs, only for providing electronic connectivity to the Company. 
 
 

We further confirm that during the period 01st July 2021 to 30th   September 2021, we have not received any 
complaints/ grievances from holders of the NCDs issued by the Company and a summary of the same, as 
required in terms of the SEBI Listing Regulations is as follows: 
 
 

Particulars No. of Complaints 
Pending at the beginning of the quarter 0 
Received during the quarter 0 
Disposed off during the quarter 0 
Remaining unresolved at the end of the quarter 0 

 

 
This is for your information.  
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